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NDRRMC UPDATE

Weather Advisory No. 04 for Low Pressure Area (LPA)
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DATE : 23 December 2018, 11:00 AM
Source: PAGASA-DOST issued at 11:00AM 23 December 2018

l. SITUATION OVERVIEW:

* At 10:00 AM today, the Low Pressure Area (LPA) was estimated, based on all
available data, at 50 km Northeast of Guiuan, Eastern Samar
(11.3 °N, 126.1 °E). The LPA will continue to bring moderate to occasionally
heavy rains over Bicol Region, Eastern Visayas, CARAGA, and the provinces of
Aurora and Quezon.

* Residents in these areas, especially those living near river channels, in low lying
areas and in mountainous areas, are advised to take appropriate action against
possible flooding and landslides. Meanwhile, Metro Manila, the rest of Luzon and
the rest of Visayas will have occasional light to moderate rains.

e The public and Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Offices (DRRMOs)
concerned are advised to continue monitoring for updates.

Il. ACTIONS TAKEN:

* NDRRM Operations Center disseminated Weather Advisory No. 04 to all OCD
Regional Offices through SMS and facsimile and uploaded on the NDRRMC
website for further dissemination to their respective local DRRMCs from the
provincial down to the municipal levels.

Telefax: NDRRM Operations Center (+632) 911-14086; 912-2665; 912-5668;
Office of the Administrator, Office of Civil Defense (+632) 912-2424

Email: ndrrmoc@ocd.gov.ph Website: www.ndrrme.gov.ph



